Federazione Italiana Sport Equestri

To the kind attention of

the Presidents

of all European National Federations
Rome, 22/02/2013
Prot.n. AW/02006
Dipartimento Completo

RE: 2013 European Pony Championships Arezzo (ITA) 22™ — 28" July 2013

Dear Mr President,

On behalf of the Italian Equestrian Federation and the Organising Committee it is my
pleasure to invite riders from your nation to participate in the above Championship.

As soon as the Schedule has been approved by the FEI we will be sending all NFs a copy, in the
meantime we would like to inform you that all delegations will be responsible for organising their
accommodation, we have enclosed a list of hotel accommaodation in the surrounding area, and we strongly
advise all participating nations to book accommodation as soon as possible, we are obviously expecting
many delegations and accompanying people and it may become difficult to find hotel rooms in the area.

To help the Organising Committee we would be very grateful if you could you let us know as soon
as possible, by returning the attached form, if your Federation intends sending teams and/or individuals to
Arezzo for the Championships.

On the OC website (www.arezzoequestriancentre.com) you will find details on the best way to
arrive and other useful information regarding the Championships.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Organising Committee at one of the following numbers for
any details or information: tel. +39 0575 99204 - fax +39 0575 949899 email
info@arezzoequestriancentre.com.

In the hope that we will be able to welcome your riders and teams to Italy, please accept my best
regards.
Yours sincerely,
signed
President
Antonella Dallari

Viale Tiziano, 74 - 00196 Roma
068366841 F. 0683668484 W. segreteria@hse.it

P.1. 02151981004 C.F. 97015720580
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Federazione Italiana Sport Equestri

2012 EUROPEAN PONY CHAMPIONSHIPS
Arezzo ITA
22nd — 28th July 2013

Nation:

Contact
person:

fax

Email

Team No. of individuals
(yes/no)

Dressage

Eventing

Jumping

N.B. Please return via info@arezzoequestriancentre.com and in copy to completo@fise.it no
later than 31st March 2013
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